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Date :

Monday 27th June
Time :

9.30 am
Dear Parents, 

As you already know Monday is our Graduation Day from Nursery.  It is our last day of the school year before the summer holidays.  The children have been practicing very hard to make their Graduation a special occasion for you all and there is a lot of excitement about some of their family members coming to see them.

The Graduation will take place in the school hall at 9.30am.  A maximum of 4 people per child are able to attend.  Siblings in other classes will get to see nursery’s graduation rehearsal on the Friday.  There will be opportunities for photos after the ceremony.  

Slightly different to previous years, the children will remain in school after the Graduation to enjoy the schools 50th Anniversary celebrations.  

The children will remain in school to 1.20pm.  It would be nice to have everyone arrive together at 1.20pm to give the children a fond farewell on their last day.
All children are to be in school on Monday 27th at 9am prompt to allow time for toileting etc. 

We look forward to seeing you all on Graduation day! 

Yours Sincerely,
Mrs. Gribben
Nursery Graduation





All Saints’ Nursery Unit


         (ANNACLONE)









